
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 28, 2022 

 

To: Our Valued Star Pipe Customers 
 

RE:   List Price Increase for Domestic Fittings, effective October 24, 2022 

 

 

Effective October 24, 2022, our Domestic Fitting List Prices will be increasing approximately 8%.  Current Domestic 

Fitting multipliers will remain in effect.  Our new Domestic Fitting Price List, labeled DOM-UPL 22.02, will be available 

on our website by Friday. 

 

Purchase orders received by 10/23/2022 with no shipping restrictions, will be honored at the confirmed pricing.  All 

existing quotes and Annual Municipal Bid Contracts will be honored up to the expiration date on the quote. 

 

Domestic MJ Gland and Domestic Accessory prices remain unchanged. 

 

We appreciate your continued support and remain committed to earning your business. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jason O'Nan, Vice President 

Star® Pipe Products 


